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Important Dates 

2022 

AUGUST  

23/08 Book Week parade 
9am 

24/08 Playgroup  

9:00-10:30am 

25/08 Pie drive orders 
due 

31/08 Playgroup  

9:00-10:30am 

SEPTEMBER  

01/09 Book club due 

01/09 Stem evening  

5pm 

02/09 Student Free Day 

07/09 Last homework 
centre for term 3 

07/09 Last Playgroup for 
term 3 

08/09 Pie drive order  

collection 

09/09 Ball Games THL 

15/09 Under 8’s Day 

 

16/09 Soccer/netball  

carnival 

16/09 Last Day of term 3 

Ready,  

Respectful, Safe 

SNACK SHOP 

Snack Shop is on Tuesdays—50c—$2 

 

ENROL NOW FOR 2023 

We are accepting enrolments now for 2023.  
  

If you have a child ready for Prep, or you know someone who 
will be attending next year, please contact our school office 

for an enrolment pack.  
 

There will be more information coming soon regarding our 
prep transition program, with dates for our pre-preps to join in 
with our prep/one class and familiarise themselves with the 
school and teachers. 

We have so many exciting things coming up this term and 
next term.  We would really appreciate you taking time to 
read through the newsletter so you don’t miss out on some 
of the wonderful things going on in our little school. 

As we work on supporting students with their learning, and 
planning events for this year, we are also beginning our 
preparations for the 2023 school year.  It would be very 
helpful if you could complete an enrolment form for your 
child if they are attending Prep at Grantham next year.  If 
you know that your child/ren will not be attending our 
school next year, we would also appreciate early notice so 
that we can work to ensure that our staffing numbers match 
our enrolment requirements. If you know anyone who is 
thinking of enrolling here next year, we would love to hear 
from them!  We will be conducting enrolment interviews 
later this term and early next term. 
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 GRANTHAM  
PLAYGROUP 
 

Come along every Wednesday 
morning from 9am -10:30am to the 
multi-purpose building and meet 
other parents and have fun with ac-
tivities, stories and play. Everyone 
is welcome. 

GARDENING CLUB 
 

The gardening club have been designing 
and creating mosaics for pavers in the 
fairy garden. They will look amazing 

when they are finished. 

 STEM EVENING 
 

You are invited to a fun filled STEM evening at school. Enjoy explor-
ing and creating with your child/ren. Parents and their child/ren will 
be able to connect and do activities in their family group.  

Come early as the P&C will be holding a sausage sizzle (prices are 
$1.50/sausage and $1.50/ drinks).  

 

When: Thursday evening, 1st September 
 

What: Sausage sizzle and STEM fun night 
 

Events: 5:00pm BBQ & Opening by Mr Smith  
              (with a whizz bang experiment) 

     5:30 – 7:20pm Open classrooms STEM activities 

     7:30pm Closing by Mr Smith (with another whizz bang experiment) 
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Grantham’s Got Talent rounds, to show off student talents, have begun. On 
Monday afternoon we had some amazing performances. Congratulations to Ru-
by and Shelby (dance), Dan, Neico and Levi M (lip sync) & Sam and Alex 
(jokes) for their wonderful efforts. 

We have 3 more weeks of performances this term, and finals will be held early 
next term. Stay tuned to be in the audience to see the best of our best! 

YES, we do! 
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Come dressed as your favourite book character on 
Tuesday 23rd August to celebrate book week with 
us! We will have a parade at 9am – parents are 
welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

BOOKWEEK 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATING OUTDOOR  

PLAY AND LEARNING 

TIME: 9am – 12pm 

 

Come dressed as a Commonwealth Games athlete. 



Our Grantham State School  
Facebook page! 

  

Absence Note : Grantham State School 

My child ___________________will be away on ___________________  

Reason : ____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature__________________ 

  

Date______________________ 

BOOKCLUB 
Book club catalogues were sent home 

this week. 

 Orders need to be in by the 1st of 
September. 

Reminder Permission Notes 

● Camp activity consent 
form 

 

 

 

 

 

This term the P & C are partnering with  Sweet Treats in  

Gatton to run a Pie Drive to raise funds for our school.  

Order sheets were sent home this week with students. Please feel free 
to collect orders from family, friends, work colleagues and neighbours. 

Orders with money are due in on Thursday 25th August by 3pm. 

Delivery of orders will be on Thursday 8th September. Please collect 
your pies from the multi-purpose veranda from 2:30-3:30pm. 


